Januarny 15, 1976

Duane Berkey, Presddent
Butnaby T ew' Association
Suite 101

7382 Winston Sitneet

BURNABY, B.C.

Deanr Mr. Berkey:

This 48 1o acknowledge neceipt of a copy of your Letter of December
12, 1975 to the Facully of Education ne their non-support of owr
December 3-10 strike, We thank you very much for your support and
the effont you made in neaching out Lo other teachens.

In discussing yourn Letter at a necent Executive meeting, we felt
At would be advantageous 1o also sdend a copy of this Letter fo the
Faculty Association (president, Donald M., McRae), the onganization
officially nepresenting faculty on campus. The Faculty Association
nefused Lo take a stand duning our strnike saying it was the
nesponsibility of each individual faculty member as to whether or
not they would respect oun picket Lines.

We hope you will act on this suggestion.
Sincerely,

/o

Peggy Smith

Union Onganizer

on behal{ of the Executive of
AUCE Local 1



